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February 24, 2017 
 
Mrs. Connie Davis 
Aggregate Industries - WCR, Inc. 
1687 Cole Blvd., Ste. 300 
Lakewood, CO 80401 
 
Re: Aggregate Industries, Inc.; Riverview Resource; File No. M-1999-098;  

Extension of Hydrologic Balance Corrective Action Due Date Approval 
 

Mrs. Davis: 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received and approved the 
request for an extension to the corrective action due date for the Hydrologic Balance problem 
cited in the Division’s July 12, 2016 inspection report. 
 
The new Hydrologic Balance corrective action due date is April 15, 2017.   
 
The Division is reviewing the Operator’s response to the Availability of Records problem cited in 
the Division’s July 12, 2016 inspection report for the spillway in the southeast corner of Cell 3 
within the Riverview Resource site.  The Division’s response will be mailed under separate cover 
with an updated corrective action due date, if needed.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 
8124. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Wally Erickson; DRMS 
 Ben VomBaur; Landowner 
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